
From: Mark Morris
To: Pam Chapin; Patty Wahto
Subject: August Airport Board Meeting Add Block O Hangar owners to agenda
Date: Monday, July 27, 2020 2:20:34 PM

EXTERNAL E-MAIL: BE CAUTIOUS WHEN OPENING FILES OR FOLLOWING LINKS

Patty,
 
A group of Block Hangar owners would like to discuss paving between our hangars and taxilane H
this summer using some of the $1.3 Million maintenance money that is part of the CARES act
allotment provided to JIA.  It is our understanding that the FAA will allow this money to be used on a
construction project that would not be AIP eligible.  It is our understanding that paving between our
hangars and taxilane H is not AIP eligible.
 
This appears to us to be the right time to perform this work which will reduce operating and
maintenance costs to JIA by replacing RAP which will need annual maintenance and asphalt which
will be a small fraction of the cost to maintain RAP.
 
Would you consider putting this topic on the August Airport Board Meeting agenda?
 
Thank you,
 
Mark Morris, PE
President
 

PO Box 210049, Auke Bay, AK 99821, 907-789-3350
Mark’s cell:  907-321-3354
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